

## WEST HEMPSTEAD UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

## 252 Chestnut Street

West Hempstead, New York 11552-2455 Fax Number (516) 489-1776

Daniel Rehman Superintendent (516) 390-3107 Dina Reilly Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum (516) 390-3119

Joel Press Assistant Superintendent for Business (516) 390-3103

October 2022

## Dear Families,

We are excited to announce that beginning in the 2022-2023 school year, the West Hempstead School District will begin using a newly developed report card for our elementary school students in grades K-6. This new report card better aligns with our curriculum and shares our students' development of the Habits of Mind.

This new report card is helpful to our families and students in many ways:

- Our report cards provide accurate communication to our families on their child's progress throughout the year.
- You will learn about the big ideas and concepts your child is working on in each of the subject area classes as it relates to state standards in clear language.
- You will learn about what work still needs to be done to prepare your child for the next grade level.
- There are new academic levels of mastery to reflect your child's proficiency in each of the subject area standards.

We are holding an informational meeting regarding our new report cards for families on October 12, 2022 beginning at 7:00 pm sharp in our Cafeteria at Cornwell Avenue School. We look forward to seeing you there! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your building principal.

Dina Reilly

Warm Regards,

Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction